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From: Peter Mohr <peter.mohr@jordanramis.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2018 9:13 AM

To: Jennie Bricker

Cc: FilingCenter Puc.; GRINDELAND Joan; sommer.moser@doj.state.or.us; Mel Kroker

Subject: RE: UW 172 - Letter Confirming Voluntary Disconnection of 2333 SW Turner Road 

[IWOV-Worksite.FID2003601]

Jennie, 

I have been recently informed by Mel Kroker that the water line coming to their house from the MHWD’s water 
distribution system continues to receive MHWD water.  While the initial thought was that this may be just 
residual water in the  water line beginning at the point where it had allegedly been disconnected from the 
MHWD’s meter, such a conclusion was readily dismissed after the Krokers let the water line down to their 
house run for four hours on two separate occasions over the course of two consecutive days with no resulting 
visible reductions in flow. 

With the understanding that it is approximately 1,000 linear feet from Point “A” (representing where the 
MHWD’s 6” water main connects to the line from the MHWD well house) to Point “B” (representing where 
the MHWD’s meter for the water line down to the Krokers’ house is located off the 6” water main), the 
MHWD’s 6” water main would hold nearly 1200 gallons.  Therefore, even if the MHWD did not disconnect the 
water line down to the Krokers’ house at its meter as it should have, but rather, at or near the MHWD well 
house, that line should have emptied in less than two hours, and certainly in less than eight.  It of course did 
not.   Thus, it appears not only did the MHWD not disconnect the water line down to the Krokers’ house at the 
downstream side of the MHWD’s meter located off the MHWD’s 6” water main, but that the MHWD likely did 
not disconnect it at all.  Regardless, I again request that the MHWD disconnect the water line down to the 
Krokers’ house from the MHWD distribution system per their original request and, therefore, at the downstream 
side of the MHWD meter.   

Once such disconnection has been properly completed at the downstream side of the MHWD meter, please 
provide written confirmation of the same.  Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Regards, 

P  

PETER D. MOHR | Shareholder

Jordan Ramis PC |  Attorneys at Law

Direct:  503-598-5529   Main:  503-598-7070 

From: Jennie Bricker <jennie@jbrickerlaw.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 7, 2018 4:12 PM 
To: Peter Mohr <peter.mohr@jordanramis.com> 
Cc: FilingCenter Puc. <puc.filingcenter@state.or.us>; GRINDELAND Joan <joan.grindeland@state.or.us>; 
sommer.moser@doj.state.or.us <sommer.moser@state.or.us>; Mel Kroker <mkarch@frontier.com> 
Subject: UW 172 - Letter Confirming Voluntary Disconnection of 2333 SW Turner Road 

Please see the attached letter. 
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Jennie Bricker 
Land & Water Law 
503-928-0976 
jennie@jbrickerlaw.com
www.jbrickerlaw.com

This email may contain material that is confidential or subject to attorney-client privilege. If you received this email in error and are not 
the intended recipient, please delete it immediately. Any unauthorized review, use, or distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. 


